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WASHINGTON, DC- At this afternoon's ribbon-cutting ceremony, Samaritan Inns' President, 

Larry Huff, announced that the inn housing its new Women with Children Program will be 

named the Clark Inn, after the late A. James Clark. 

Mr. Clark was a philanthropist and former Chairman and CEO of the Clark Construction Group. 

He adopted Samaritan Inns over 25 years ago and became fully engaged in its growth, 

livelihood, positioning in the community, and the residents they served. He led the initial 

acquisition and renovation of its facilities, and his teams have been involved in every major 

program and facility initiative. He also served on the Board of Directors for Samaritan Inns. 

Jim Clark adopted Samaritan Inns over 25 years ago and became fully engaged in our growth, 

our positioning in the community, our direction, our livelihood, and the people we serve. He led 

the initial acquisition and renovation of our major facilities, and his teams have been involved in 

every major program and facility initiative. He served on the Governing Board of Samaritan Inns 

for several years.  

The ribbon cutting for the Clark Inn and the new Women with Children Program was completed 

by his widow, Mrs. Alice Clark, and daughter, Courtney Pastrick of the Clark Family 

Foundation.  

The new Women with Children Program will create a safe home where mothers recovering from 

substance abuse can receive treatment and family services while establishing a foundation for 

long-term independent living 

Since Samaritan Inns founding in 1985, our mission has been to provide structured housing and 

recovery services in an environment of support and accountability that give homeless or at risk 

individuals who suffer from drug and alcohol addictions the opportunity to rebuild their lives. 

For 30 years, our programs and services have treated and saved more than 10,000 citizens in the 

District of Columbia. One year after completion of the final phase of the comprehensive 

program, our graduates report that over 90% are drug/alcohol free, employed full time, and live 

in their own apartment or home. 

For more information about the new program and our Campaign for Hope, please visit our 

website at SamaritanInns.org/Hope and follow us @SamaritanInns. 
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